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              Christopher   Josephine   David 

 
“We are happy to be one of the newer residents 

here in Harbor Point. We moved here from 
Spring, TX where we have lived for the past 8 

years. Josephine and I have been married for 33 
years and have four children. 

 

 
 

   

Five Grand Children 
Christopher is our 
only child living at 

home with us.” 
His brothers and sister are living in Tomball, Cypress 

and Austin, TX.  We look forward to growing 
together with the community here in Harbor Point. 

 

We have been welcomed by many of you friendly folks 
already in the process of our move and look forward to 

meeting many more of you the days ahead. 
Make It A Great Day, Everyday! 

The Stoll’s 
862 Harbor Point Drive 
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National Day of Prayer Event 
will be on May 2 at 12 Noon at the 

Trinity Community Center Pavilion. 
806 S Robb St, Trinity, TX - Next to McDonalds 

 
Please announce and advertise it in your churches, 

community, offices, etc.  We have added 
a link to the LOGO above so you may 

download a flyer to copy and distribute.  
 

Thanks to those who have put 
flyers in and around the Trinity area. 

 
Our country truly needs prayer and your 
participation, and that of the community 

is critical to the success of this event 

Cathy Courtney 

 

 

http://www.harborpointresort.com/05022013NDP/NationalDayofPrayer.pdf�
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E-Mails will be sent out from time 
to time as information comes in.  

 

To Learn More - Click the Link 
 

www.harborpointresort.com/EID/ 
 

Text Messages Will Be used for 

Emergency Information Only. 
 

 
 

 
https://www.facebook.com 
/groups/208886582484683/ 

 
PLEASE NO BURNING 

DURING WINDY WEATHER. 
 

THE DEER ARE ON 
THE MOVE AGAIN. 

THEY ARE NOT WATCHING FOR YOU. 

 

PLEASE WATCH FOR 
CHILDREN PLAYING 

AT OUR PARKS 

  

 
 

The POA Office is closed 
Sunday - Tuesday 

 
 
 
 

WE HAD A LARGE CREW OF 
RESIDENTS  WHO WORKED TO 

MANICURE OUR PARKS 
SEVERAL DAYS IN A ROLL. 

 
THE WORK THEY DID WAS VERY 
HARD AND TIME CONSUMING. 

 
BE SURE TO THANK THEM !! 

 
THEY DID A GREAT JOB !! 

 
 
 
 

E.I.D. 
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